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From Our House to Your House

2022 proved to be another difficult year. 

We started the year with high COVID cases and then had to adjust to recruitment
difficulties, an organisational Quality Improvement Plan and ongoing financial
challenges. It never ceases to amaze me how dedicated all the staff are in St. Michael’s
house, and the exceptional steps taken to ensure service users, and their families,
receive the best services possible. On behalf of the Board, and the EMT, I would like to
thank you all.

I would also like to take the opportunity to thank all the service users and their
families, our volunteers and supporters, for their ongoing partnership and resounding
belief in St Michael’s House.

As we move into 2023 we will focus our attention on the recently developed Strategic
Plan 2022 – 2026 to try and address the issues and challenges identified by all of our
stakeholders. Your participation in the development of the plan is very much
appreciated.

Once again I would like to wish you, and yours, a healthy and enjoyable Christmas.

As we get near the festive season I would like to take this
opportunity to wish everyone a very happy Christmas. 

Liz Reynolds
CEO - St Michael's House


